
Pine Ridge Indian Reservation (Kyle, South Dakota)  

Spay/ Neuter project (June 2017) 

We want to thank CARE so much for their support for our recent spay/neuter clinic we 
participated in on the Pine Ridge Indian Reservation 6/10-6/11/2017.  We were able to spay 
43 dogs and 8 cats, and neuter 30 dogs and 9 cats in two days of clinic.  The community 
members also brought in 110 animals for various medications and vaccinations.  12 cats and 
dogs were taken in by Oglala Pet Project where we provided medical care before they were 
transferred to other no-kill rescues. We could not continue to host events like this without 
your generous support of $15/surgery.  We appreciate the opportunity your support allows 
with regards to helping these reservation animals which may not have access to any 
veterinary care other than these clinics. 
 
Thank you again for your support! 
 
Jess Braun, DVM 
Animal Alliance Partners, Inc 

 

 


